
Longview Soccer Club Minutes 

July 14, 2014 

In attendance: Jeff Coleman, Jennifer Cockrill, Cathy Reynolds, Seth Cockrill, Venancio Gonzales, Bob 

McIntyre 

Jak Massey and Tony Werner absent with notice. 

Called to order at 6:02 

Jeff Coleman, President 

• Reviewed June minutes. Cathy made a motion to approve, Seth seconded, all in favor, motion 

passed. 

• Reviewed June financials. Seth made a motion to approve, Jennifer seconded, all in favor, 

motion passed. 

• Reviewed new Sponsorship form. Cathy made a motion to approve with the change of removing 

“business”  name, Bob seconded, all in favor, motion passed. 

 

Bob McIntyre, Vice President 

• Follow up on the previous U7 coach incident.  The coach is not signed up to coach in the fall.  

Further documentation needs completed. 

 

Cathy Reynolds, Treasurer 

• Received notice that our 501(c)3 was granted. 

• Cathy would like to use the CPA that she worked with in the past for our future tax needs now 

that we will be filing independently. 

• There are currently 29 teams registered for CKC. 

 

Jak Massey, Head Registrar  

• Registrar report submitted via email, see attached. 

 

Seth Cockrill, Facilities Maintenance, CYSA Vice President 

• For the coach’s meeting in the fall, each club will have their own meeting and the CYSA Coach 

Liaisons would like to attend to introduce themselves.  

• Bob got the gator working.  We are still looking for an acceptable replacement.  Board vote 

completed via email, see attached.  

• Fencing has been ordered from Watkins for field 9 net reinforcement for a total of $1080.  

• The replacement parts for the water cannon have been difficult to find.  

• Will up the watering for the next 3 weeks to prepare for CKC. 

• Ordered 8 new corner flags. 

• CYSA would like to set up a day for all the treasurers to view each other’s financials. 

 



Tony Werner, Youth Referee Liasion 

• Report attached. 

 

Jennifer Cockrill, Secretary 

• We currently have 38 kids registered for the Challenger Camp. Will continue to send emails.  

• Reviewed proposed duties for marketing/advertising volunteer.  I will present a list to Sara for 

her to choose from.  

 

As letter of record Jennifer Cockrill is the Longview Soccer Club Secretary.  

 

The board has approved the following signers for Fibre Federal signature cards due to receiving our 

501(c)3; Bob McIntyre, Cathy Reynolds, Jak Massey, Jennifer Cockrill. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:39 

 

 

 


